
Submitter: Angie RN 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB916 

 

RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

Unemployment Insurance for striking workers would be a much needed step toward 

helping workers gain favorable contracts while keeping employers accountable. 

Workers would not have to risk financial ruin simply by standing up and exercising 

their right to strike. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Angie RN 


